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Cricket Supporters Group
 General Meeting Minutes

Wednesday 5th October, 2011. 

LOCATION:


Library
MEETING OPENED:
7pm
PRESENT: 
Allan Deacon, Hamish Perera, Carol Pahor, David Waters, Tim Hughes,  Peter Beahan,  Kent Rainbow, Dale Sherwood. 

APOLOGIES:                      Rod Cleary, Lisa Rainbow, Sam Abbott.
PREVIOUS MINUTES:

Read and Accepted




Moved:  Kent Rainbow










Seconded: Allan Deacon







                        CARRIED
Correspondence:
· Many updates to Allrounders from BNJCA

· Reminder that Mycricket Website is to be kept up to date.

· Anstey La Frantz competition information.
· Milo IntoCricket require a teacher nomination representative. Rowena Harle’s name to be forwarded.
Outgoing

Thank you letters to:-
· Rod Chapello MacDonalds Bracken Ridge for vouchers provided for the Development Day.
· Lazer Zone for vouchers donated for the Development Day.
Treasurer’s Report:

Financial report presented by David Waters.  
· Balance remaining in account $12,500. After provisions for BNJCA players shirts and payment of BNJCA Fees
· Statement shows less than expected funds received for BNJCA registration and an irregular amount described as Fees.  Next month’s statement to be reconciled against expected amount of fees(est $3,600)

Moved: Peter Beahan
Seconded:  Hamish Perera
CARRIED
General Business:

1. BNJCA Report

· 243 teams in BNJCA for this season.
· Eastern Turf will be ready for the end of season games.
· Ruling that Score Books to be signed off by both coaches for all games in full and half season competitions.
2. Move to reimburse $395.59 Allan Deacon for invoices paid for Cricket gear and food etc from Development day 

Moved:  Peter Beahan

Seconded:  Dale Sherwood
CARRIED
3. Thanks to Tim for arranging payment for affiliation fees to be reimbursed by the Cricket Supporter’s Group.  Payment approved last meeting.
4. Tim has entered a Year 7 team into 20/20 Blast Competition.  Three games against Terrace, Nudgee and Brisbane Boy’s Grammar.

5. Ist XI TAS trials will begin in week 4 of Term 4.

6. TAS Sport will remain in Trimesters in 2012.  Trimester 1 dates will match St Pauls Term 1 dates.  
7. Proposal was put forward that the extra players in Under 13’s team who are being rested and rostered off each week, to play for the Lakes College on those weeks if players and parents agree
Junior Cricket Review discussion with aim of drafting a response to BNJCA.  
Peter Beahan to forward St Paul’s views.
Meeting Closed 8.35pm.

Next Meeting: 2nd November, 2011









